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SPECIAL OPPORTUNITY

This month T am devoting this letter to a very special opportunity! I am writing to
invite you to join me for an unforgettable mission trip to visit missionaries Rick and
Sarah Demastus in Aberdeen, Scotland, this summer, August 16-26, 2024.

This ministry opportunity
is provided by BIMI as one
of our CONNECT trips.
We want those who are
interested in missions to
have a chance to experience
first-hand what the mission
field is like! So, we organize

= EXPLORE.

A AUGU5T16 zs these ministry trips to help
1 you actually visit and work
with your missionaries! I

can promise that God will
impact your life and you will be stirred for missions like never before!

Since Scotland is an English speaking country, you will have more opportunity than
most of our Europe trips to interact with the people you meet. You will be able to
share the Gospel and your testimony as God gives opportunity. Additionally, this is
one of our most cost-efficient trips. There are no “surprise” fees later on - except for
snacks and/or souvenirs.

You can read all the details of this trip; what we will be involved in, what we will see,
where we will travel, as well as the breakdown of the costs, by going to our website
and following these steps:

1. Go to www.bimi.org/connect/2024Scotland.php E ﬁ F E

(or scan QR code)

2. Click Apply Today (top right corner). l

Please do take time to visit the website and pray about joining
us for a ministry experience you will never forget! I'm E I i
looking forward to working with you!

Your Friend,

W Cewrt

Ed Hembree
BIMI/Europe Director
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